
COMMISSIONERS' MINUTES 
KITTITAS COUNTY, WASHINGTON 

COMMISSIONERS CONFERENCE ROOM 
SPECIAL MEETING 

THURSDAY 8:30 A.M. SEPTEMBER 21, 2017 

Board members present: Chairman Paul Jewell; Vice-Chairman Laura 
Osiadacz and Commissioner Obie O'Brien. 

Others: Mandy Buchholz, Deputy Clerk of the Board II. 

SPECIAL MEETING LETTER TO SENATOR MURRAY COMMISSIONERS 

At 8:37 a.m. Chairman Jewell opened a Special Meeting to 
consider Board signature on a letter to Senator Murray, relating 
to her visiting Kittitas County to discuss the Jolly Mountain 
Fire response and related issues. 

The Board discussed the content and changes they wanted to see 
prior to sending. Chairman Jewell was directed to make the 
changes discussed as well as typos discussed. 

LETTER SENATOR MURRAY - JOLLY MTN. COMMISSIONERS 

Commissioner Osiadacz moved to authorize Board signature on a 
letter to Senator Murray, noting that Chairman Jewell would 
provide a revised letter with the discussed changes. 
Commissioner O'Brien seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:04 a.m. 
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